Eternal Life Ministries
“In hope of eternal life, which God, that cannot lie,
Promised before the world began”
Titus 1:2


NEWSLETTER FOR APRIL 2019 
Hello World Changers, I’m baaaack! I was recovering from Carpel Tunnel surgery on both of my hands, at the same time, during the month of March. I was very limited in what I could do. I have recovered well, and our outreaches picked back up in April. I had someone speak in my place in March but we could not do movie night because I could not lift to set up my equipment.
The program that is operated by the local churches to let the homeless population in the area sleep at their churches during the winter is over now. The people are now seeking where they can set up a camp in the woods. They try to find new places because the Police or land owners have made them leave their old places. When they are in camps they share supplies. Some people will just go off on their own as loners.
It will be my job now to find these camps to be able to minister to them. Some of them from last year are gone, but new ones will take their place. The connections that I have made here will be a big help in this process. Some of the people share things with me that they do not share with their case workers. 
It is a Hugh task, but I have found out that building one relationship at a time is what works the best. 
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